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Ref: KES/MSH 
 
5th March 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of our ongoing work around students’ safety in the community I am pleased to invite you to our 
Raising Community Awareness of Student Safety evening on Monday 17th March 5:30pm-6:30pm. 
 
This evening will be an opportunity to hear from external speakers such as CGL “Change, Grow, Live” and 
Halton Youth Drug & Alcohol Team who will be delivering on the risks of vaping, alcohol, substance misuse 
and how to keep themselves and others safe. This is an exciting opportunity for parents and other members 
of the local community to upskill their knowledge and work together cohesively to support our young people 
and keep the community safe. Light refreshments will be available throughout the evening.  
 
In order to book a place at this event please use Eventbrite: https://tinyurl.com/OBAAwarenessEvening 
or contact main reception on 01928711643.  
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Kathryn Evans 
Principal 
 

https://tinyurl.com/OBAAwarenessEvening

